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PICTURES DUE OCTOBER 3
The school photos are now online and available for parents to view and purchase. The order deadline will be Sunday October 3. All orders placed before the deadline will be processed and sent to the school.  If you require any assistance with the ordering process, please email Jordan Pinder at pinderjordan@gmail.com.  
PICTURE RETAKES AND SIBLING PICTURES – MONDAY, OCTOBER 4
THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE OCTOBER 4 – OCTOBER 7
We are resuming our Thanksgiving Food Drive this year.  We realize that the Pandemic has been very hard on many families with job losses or reduced hours.  Many local families have felt the squeeze, so we are hoping to help with a donation to the Miramichi Food Bank.  If you would like to send a non-perishable food item to the school from October 4 - 7th it would be much appreciated.  Grade three students will be looking after sorting and graphing the items given before the donations are delivered that Friday.  Thanking you in advance for your participation and Happy Thanksgiving to our Millerton families.
Mrs. Vickers Grade 3 Class
FIRE PREVENTION WEEK OCTOBER 3 -9
HOT LUNCH FRIDAYS

This year we have partnered with Pizza Delight and will have pizza slices every Friday.   Cost is $3.00 per slice or 2 slices for $5.00.  Must be paid for on Thursdays when we take the orders, this way we know how many pizzas to order.  Thanks in advance.

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION WEEK OCTOBER 12– OCTOBER 22 

Registration for children entering Kindergarten in September 2022 will be held from October 12th – 22nd at you community school.  If you have a child entering Kindergarten next year, please call the school at 627-4090 to make an appointment to visit the main office between 8:30 am – 3:00 pm to have him or her registered.  Proof of immunization, birth certificate and medicare card are required at the time of registration.  It is important that your child be registered at this time in order to receive information needed for pre-school screening and successful transition into school for September 2022.
COVID-19 VACCINE
Public Health will be hosting a Covid-19 clinic at our school on Thursday, October 13.  Your child must be turning 12 by               December 31, 2009 to receive the Covid-19 vaccine.
TERRY FOX WALK
Our Terry Fox Walk was a huge success. Our total raised was $150.00.  A special thank you to our students, staff and parents for their kind donations.
DATES TO REMEMBER – NO SCHOOL – OCTOBER 11 – THANKSGIVING DAY





